Game

proposals
asked

JUNEAU--The Board of
Game announced today that
public proposals to establish the
1977-78 hunting and trapping
regulations are now being accep-
ted. Proposed changes must be
received by  Jan, 31, 1977
it they are to be considered
at the Board of Game meeting
starting March 29, 1977 in
Juneau.

James W. Brooks, Commis-
sioner of the Department of
Fish and Game, said that the
Board of Game is soliciting
proposals for only - certain
sections of the hunting and
trapping regulations, rather than
all. of them. In December of
1976 the board adopted a pro-
cedure establishing a rotation
system for considering regula-
tory  proposals. This system
assures that all regulations will
be open for public review at
least once every four years.
Some sections dealing with
seasons and bag limits (such
as those on moose, cariboy,
and brown-grizzly bear) will be
considered every year. A list-
ing of the sections that are
open for proposals to  be
considered at the March 1977
board meeting may be obtained
from any Department of Fish
and Game office or from local
fish and game adivosry commit-
lees.




